
From: Jeanne Taylor [mailto:jeanne.taylor@lee-evans.co.uk]  

Sent: 04 February 2015 12:01 
To: Friel, Dan; Sexton, Gavin 

Cc: Michael Hennessy; Paul Downer; Matthew Ahrens (matthew.ahrens@ikonconsultancy.com); 
Rossella Zilberman (rossella.zilberman@ikonconsultancy.com); Clarke, Petra; Amy Lee; Wesley Ray; 

Eamon Stafford; Ken Filmer 

Subject: Re: FW: Abbey Road Estate Regeneration (CIP Scheme) - Demolition Management Plan  

 

REFERENCE EML-OUT/P03324/K/178 
For the attention of Friel, Dan; Gavin Sexton 

 Good Morning Dan and Gavin - I confirm that my clients will avoid peak hour/ school times wherever 
possible for construction vehicle movements. DDS will also join the Considerate Constructors 
Scheme if required but will, in any event, follow the Considerate Contractors Manual  

Regards, 

 

Jeanne Taylor 

Partner 

Lee Evans Partnership LLP • Architects and Town Planners 
 

 
 

 


